

Bishop Aldhelm's CE Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe

14th September 2022

Dear parents/carers,

We are so pleased with the way the children have settled into school life so quickly! We have started to teach the children phonics and introduced the concept of blending and are pleased with how keen they are to join in with these activities. They also seem to love books and are very often asking for more stories to be read to them!

We would like to invite you to a parent presentation which will explore in more detail how we teach phonics, reading and writing skills during this first year at school and will provide you with ideas of how you can support your child's development in these areas at home.

We will be running drop in presentations at:

- 9.30 am and 5.30pm on Wednesday 21st September 2022
- 2.30 pm on Thursday 22nd September 2022

Each presentation will have the same content so you need only attend one of these.

We will follow this up with a parent partnership after half term where you can come to your child's class and see first hand how we teach phonics in school.

Kind regards

Hannah Kassiri

Foundation Year Champion







